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Albaraka Türk’s "We Teach Coding to Our 
Children" Project Delivers Its First Graduates! 

The Project " We Teach Coding to Our Children" organized by Albaraka Türk 
delivered its first graduates. Children who successfully completed the Coding 
Training were presented with certificates and gifts at the end of the 12-week 

program. 

The coding training sessions started on February 2, 2022, and children were lectured on 
topics such as problem solving, algorithms, flow charts, variables, control structures, 
conditional actions and loops. Children had a fun start to Coding by developing games 
and animations through the training program the curriculum of which has been prepared 
by a total of eight instructors, including three in-house and five from Albaralakech Global. 
The certificates were presented to the children who effectively participated in the twelve-
week training program at a ceremony attended by General Manager Malek Khodr 
Temsah, Assistant General Managers, directors and unit managers. 

"I am very happy that we have fulfilled our obligations to our country, to our 
children and to our future." 

Sharing his views on the project's first graduates, Albaraka Turk Assistant General 
Manager Süleyman Çelik noted, "As Albaraka Türk, we have always strived to fulfill the 
requirements of being a family, and we will continue to do so. One of these requirements, 
of course, is our investment in our children. The training programs to be organized 
constitute the backbone of our investments. Our main goal here is to equip our children 
well for the future. In this respect, our Department of Education and Career Management 
designed a qualified Coding Training. So we have had a good start towards our projects 
for our children. I would like to extend my congratulations to my colleagues who made a 
great contribution to the process and to our dear children who successfully completed the 
training. I would also like to express that I am very pleased that we have fulfilled our 
commitments to our country, our children and our future." 

The goal is to empower children with the skills to catch up with modern times 

Carried out by Albaraka Türk's Department of Education and Career Management, the 
project, which covers the bank employees' children, seeks to support their progress, 



 

 

ensure that they are better equipped for the future, and provide them with the skills they 
need to catch up with modern times. The project, We Teach Coding to Our Children, is of 
great significance as it serves as an example for the realization of such projects in the 
future. Albaraka Türk plans to carry on its training projects in the coming period as well. 

 

 
 

 

 

 


